
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Fine Arts and Visual Arts Lighting Upgrade 
 
 
Location: Fine Arts and Visual Arts Buildings 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management will be working with SASCO Electrical Contractors 

to replace the existing lighting in the Fine Arts and Visual Arts buildings 
with new LED lights. 

 
 SASCO Electrical Contractors will be working throughout both buildings 

over the next three months.     
 
 
Time frame: Monday, October 9, 2017 through Friday, December 15, 2017 
 All work is scheduled between the hours of 11:00PM and 7:00AM 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Terry Moen, Project Manager 
 
 
Email address:  tmoen@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone:  250-721-7620 
 
 
 

 


